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RE: C.F. 16-0503 -Lorena Plaza

Dear Chairman Huizar and Members of the Committee:

I am writing to urge your support for the Lorena Plaza project and request that the PLUM 
Committee deny the appeal filed by El Mercado, the next door neighbor of the proposed project.

I am the Executive Director of the Inner City Law Center, a legal services organization serving 
the most vulnerable residents of Los Angeles. We applaud your hard work to champion 
Proposition HHH last year, a successful effort that the Inner City Law Center and other 
organizations also worked hard to pass. Los Angeles desperately needs more affordable housing, 
especially supportive housing for those experiencing homelessness with disabilities.

While neighborhood opposition to the production of affordable housing is all too common, 
voters in District 14 and across the city overwhelmingly supported Prop HHH. Moreover, the 
Boyle Heights Neighborhood Council has supported the specific project at Lorena Plaza by 15-1 
margin. Residents of Los Angeles want to see homelessness addressed. They recognize that the 
solution is housing.

We cannot allow the stubborn opposition of a few individuals to stand in the way of this housing. 
I understand that the owner of El Mercado has filed a CEQA appeal, but the concerns that the 
owner has expressed at public meetings are not CEQA-related concerns.

I hope you will consider the project based on its merits, including the need for affordable and 
permanent supportive housing, and deny this appeal.

Sincerely,

/IS

Adam Murray 
Executive Director
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Simon Ha
Secretary
Steinberg Dear Chairman Huizar and Members of the City Council:

Adam Handler 
Treasurer

FrtcewQtsrhcuseCoopers LLP
i am writing in support of the Lorena Plaza project, and to urge the Planning 
and Land Use Management Committee (PLUM) to deny the CEQA appeal 
filed by the Appellants representing El Mercado de Los Angeles ("El 
Mercado").

Jennifer Christian-Herman, PhD 
tfclssr Permajimte

Sebastian Glowacki 
as. Bonk

The Lorena Plaza project will reserve half of its apartments for formerly 
homeless individuals and families, which will help Los Angeles address the 
homeless crisis the City is experiencing. Half of the apartments will also be 
dedicated for veterans and their families, it is my understanding that the 
proposed project has. overwhelming support from the Boyle Heights 
neighborhood Council.

Paul Gregsrson, MD 
JWCH irsttttus

MsrcHayutin
SidleyAustin LLP

Cheryl Hayward

Rex Jones-
Wdk Fargo

The proposed 49-unit project is similar to many other comparable-sized 
projects which also received a mitigated negative declaration. The issues 
identified in the CEQA appeal are not significant enough to require more 
than this determination.
I urge you to deny the appeal and allow the project to proceed.

Max Kolomeyer 
OtgNotional Sent

Vivienne Lee
REQF

Dan Mahoney
Pacific Empire 3uHtSarx

Diana Skidmore
fro:n& Associates

Sincerely, V

//Michael Alvidrez 
Chief Executive Officer

Mike Alvidrez 
CEO
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ICLC Letter of Support for the Lorena Plaza

May 16, 2017 11:42 AMMonica Ratajczak
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Good Afternoon,

i hope this emaii finds you well. Attached you wiii find a letter of support for the Lorena Plaza. Please let me 
know if I can be of any further assistance.

Best regards,

Monica N. Ratajczak

Administrative Assistant

Inner City Law Center

1309 East Seventh Street

Los Angeles, CA 90021 

(213) 891-3204 (direct) 

(213) 891-2880 (main)

www.innercitylaw.org

https://groups.google.com/a/lacity.or g/forum/prinl/msg/clerk.plumcommitteen/M2Rc33gYiA/0GQSMXM2AClAJ?ctz-3879166_84_88_104280_84_446940 1/1
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Letter of Support for Lorena Plaza Project, PLUM Committee 5/16/17

Mike Alvidrez
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

May 16, 2017 11:47 AM

Att: Sharon Dickinson, Pium Committee Clerk

Please be so kind as to enter into the record for today's PLUM Committee this letter of support for the 
Lorena Plaza Project - C.F. 16-0503 (Item #10).

Thank you

Mike Alvidrez | Skid Row Housing Trust
Chief Executive Officer
e. mike@skidrow.org
t. 213-683-0522X113
a, 1317 E 7th Street, Los Angeles, CA 90021
skidrow.org
Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Join our mailing list.
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